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Dear All,
   We are now at the end of this school year and I cannot
believe how fast it has gone. As I reflect on my first year
as Head there are many moments that make me proud
of our school. I would like to take this opportunity to
thank all of you for your support and collaboration during
this year.
There have been many fantastic highlights this year
including, our artwork being exhibited in the National
Gallery, our Ofsted inspection results, Woodford’s Got
Talent and the enthusiasm and love of learning our
children demonstrate.
I would also like to thank all the staff in school for their
dedication and hardwork that ensures our children are
given the best opportunities. Their nurturing ensures that
all our children can grow. In addition, I would like to
thank our governors,especially Jacqui Goodall our Chair
of Governors, who have proved vital this year in our
transition into Pickwick Academy Trust-our new school
family.
Thank you to the support from James Passmore and the
rest of the Pickwick family who have welcomed us so
warmly and supported us through the year.
 I wish you all an amazing summer, stay safe and we
look forward to seeing you in September.
                   Best wishes, 
                     Donna Young   
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And now I give you a new commandment: love one another. As I have loved you, so you must love one another. If you
have love for one another, then everyone will know that you are my disciples.’ John 13:34-35

Our Value this term has been
based around Humility.

The children have shared their
ideas of what this value means...

‘ It means not boasting’
‘Humility means thinking of others

before yourself’
‘ It means being kind towards
others as you want them to be

kind to you’

End of school year prayer:
Loving God, thank you for this

school year. 
Bless us with a safe and restful

summer. 
We look forward to returning to

school in the autumn. 
Amen

Attendance
Thank you for your continued support with making sure your child

attends school during this school year. Our average attendance this
year has been 96.6%-this is above the national average. Let’s keep it up

next academic year! 



PTA 
Thank you to the PTA who worked so hard

last week to run the Fete on an extremely hot
day! We feel very lucky to have your

support-thank you for all you fundraising
and support this year.

Dates for your diary
1  September- TD Dayst

2  September- Children
return to school

nd Goodbye Year 6
 Our lovely Year 6 class are off on their new adventures and

we all wish them luck as they begin their new schools in
September. Remember all that you have achieved in your
time with us and carry that knowledge and confidence into
your new school. Enjoy a fantastic summer, we all wish you

the best for the future.

Good bye Miss Sainsbury!
Chloe Sainsbury,Yr 2 TA, will be leaving us this term to

start her maternity leave. We are all excited for her and her
family as they wait the arrival of twins. We look forward to

meeting them in September. 

"The future belongs to those who believe in the beauty of their dreams." 

School Lunches update
From September 2025, school lunches will be increasing in

price to £2.50 per day. You will be able to go onto Parent
Pay during the holiday and pre-order dinners for

September. 


